Site Inspection Report

The proposed site has been visited on 31st October 2018 along with field staff. The proposed 192
kv transmission line cross Jagdishpur — Sanhola link road and SH-29 Jagdishpur — Bhagalpur road which is
notified PF. The vegetation on both sides of the road are to be cleared for this project and compensatory
afforestation can be taken up in the same notified PFs after the completion of the transmission line
project. Bare minimum of vegetation needs to be cleared and the project is necessary for the development

of the district. 2
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